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Vote by mail in Oregon is effective and inexpensive. Most states spend as much as 5 

times as much per voter on elections, and some states spend 10 times as much. All 

voters, including far flung rural voters, have greater access to voting thanks to our 

great system. We don’t need a worse, more expensive system. “If it ain’t broke don’t 

fix it” as my dad used to say. 


